
 

 
By order and direction of the Provincial Health Officer (PHO), all events 

and social gatherings are suspended to significantly reduce COVID-19 

transmission related to social interactions and travel. The order is in effect 

from November 19, 2020 to January 8, 2021 at midnight. There are to be 

no social gatherings of any size at your residence with anyone other than 

your household or core bubble.  

 

For example: 

  

▪ Do not invite friends or extended family to your household  

▪ Do not host gatherings outdoors 

▪ Do not gather in your backyard 

▪ Do not have playdates for children 

▪ Stick to your core bubble 

  

For most people, their core bubble is their immediate household. An 

immediate household is a group of people who live in the same dwelling.  

 

QHS recommends following the PHO’s guidelines and restrictions as 

outlined on the website below: 

 

https://www2.gov.bc.ca/gov/content/safety/emergency-preparedness-
response-recovery/covid-19-provincial-support/restrictions#social-
gatherings  
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